
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

19/10/2020 

IW ref: LT0507 

Re: Youghal Waste Water Discharge Licence Application D0139-02 

Dear Inspector, 

In response to the Regulation 18(3)(b) request for information notice dated 30 April 2020 and 
further to Irish Water’s response dated 29 May 2020, Irish water wishes to advice the Agency that 
additional time is required to finalise the response. 

In order to finalise the update of the application as requested, Irish Water is requesting an extension 
to the previously committed timeframe of 16th October 2020. It is expected that the information as 
requested will be submitted to the Agency by 30th October 2020. 

Yours sincerely, 

Niall Horgan 

Environmental Regulation 
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